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1. Have acquired pricing on shirts with new logo and set up fees from 
two different vendors. One vendor can do screen printing also, but 
there will be a min. amount of product in order to do screen printing. 
I will have more detail info at the meeting. 

2. Russ Wagner is offering to provide laser engraved products with the 
PA State Chapter Logo to the State Chapter at wholesale cost.  The 
State Chapter can order a certain amount of product for events or have 
our members place orders through the promotions committee and we 
can send orders to Russ to be completed then the order can be shipped 
back to us for delivery or shipped directly to the customer.  This way 
we do not have to keep an inventory only for our events.  Russ will be 
brining samples of the product to the meeting.

Scott Letterman
 


